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So in Christ we, though many, form one body, 

and each member belongs to all the others 
Romans 12:5 

November 1, 2023 
 
Dear Trinity Supporter: 
 
Thank you for your generous donation to Trinity Catholic School.  The continual 
support of parishioners, alumni, parents, community members and various other 
supporters is evidence of dedication to Trinity and a quality Catholic education. 
 
Last year, through donations from supporters like you, Trinity raised over $50,000.00 
allowing us to provide tuition assistance to needy families, replace bathroom sinks, 
help purchase iPads for the kindergarten students.  With the iPad purchase we can 
keep the 1:1 computer program in place with MacBook Pros available for the 3rd thru 
6th grade and iPads for the K thru 2nd grade.  The students learn many lifelong 
technology and work related skills with the iPads and laptops.  The annual fund also 
helps support the school budget to alleviate some of the burden from the supporting 
parishes, and provide resources, for example: reading intervention program and 
professional development for teachers.  The drive also funds the parent alert system, 
alumni newsletter Journeys, and the Trinity in Touch parish newsletter. 
 
This year, donations will again be used to provide financial assistance to families who 
might otherwise not be able to afford a Catholic education.  Secondly, it will be used 
for academic advancement, providing for learning opportunities that might otherwise 
be unaffordable.  Finally, the Annual Fund Drive allows for special building projects 
and other general operating expenses to keep tuition costs low.  We are also 
committed to helping the churches keep future subsidies at a reasonable level. 
 
We pride ourselves in being a quality Catholic school, providing for the academic and 
spiritual needs of students each day.  It is because of the support from people like you 
that we can continue the tradition of educating students in the light of faith.  We greatly 
appreciate your gift to Trinity Catholic School.  Thank you for your dedication to the 
faith-filled education of our area youngsters.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katie Fahey 
Principal 


